St. Peter’s Academy – Weekly newsletter (UKS2) 
	UKS2 Staff:

Mrs. Marston – Year 5 teacher    Mrs Smith – Teaching Partner (HLTA)
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher  
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Date: Friday 15th September 2023


	Newsletter #2 – Messages:
We have had a very busy week back in UKS2. Here are some of the things that we have enjoyed this week:

· PE with Harvey
· Story mapping our English text ‘Kidnapped’

· Exploring the features of the Earth

· Learning all about our new topic Maafa

· Practicing and improving our place value skills in maths

As a reminder, PE days are Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

If your child is struggling with their homework, they should let Miss Walton or Mrs Marston know before the following Friday when it is due, so that they can be supported.

Booster club and study club are strongly encouraged, and these have been running well this week. Thank you to all the children that attended. 

	Year 6 homework
Spellings – In diaries ready to learn for next week.

Maths – Worksheet consolidating place value, taught this week.

Grammar – Relative clauses task

	Year 5 homework

Spellings – No spelling homework
Maths – Roman numerals and place value

Grammar – Worksheet

	Key dates
· Wednesday 20th September @ 4:40pm – UKS2 Parents Welcome Talk

· Thursday 28th September – Trip to Flintham Ploughing Match

· Friday 27th October – Break up for half-term
· Tuesday 7th November – Back to school

· Friday 15th December – Break up for Christmas!

	Have a great weekend,

Miss Walton, Mrs Marston and Mrs Smith 😊
UKS2 team


